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PRODUCT ADVISORY NOTICE 
KEEPING YOU INFORMED OF PRODUCT CHANGES 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

To: All Customers, Sales Representatives and Distributors  
 

Date:  May 14, 2014 
 

Subject: Select tact switch cover/support plating material change 
 
This Product Advisory Notice is to alert you that Grayhill is changing the material on the cover/support of 
the 95 Series right angle through-hole tact switches. Samples have been made using the new material 
and have passed our qualification testing. 
 

Description of Change 
Grayhill is changing the plating of the cover/support from a current plating at 100 microinches of Tin to a 
cover/support plating of 4 microinches of Silver over 100 microinches of Nickel. 
 

Reason for Change 
This change is part of a Grayhill Tin whisker mitigation strategy. 
 

Effective Date 
Immediately 
 

Part Numbers Affected 
 
95C06A2RAT 
95C06A3RAT 
95C06A4RAT 
95C06B2RAT 
95C06B3RAT 
95C06B4RAT 
95C06C2RAT 
95C06C3RAT 
95C06C4RAT 
95C06D2RAT 
95C06D3RAT 
95C06D4RAT 
95C06E2RAT 
95C06E3RAT 
95C06E4RAT 
95C06F2RAT 
95C06F3RAT 
95C06F4RAT 
 

Action Required 
Please forward this notification and the test report to the appropriate person(s) in your organization. If the 
change is acceptable, no action is necessary. If you would like to request a copy of the test reports, 
receive a free sample or have questions, contact your Grayhill, Inc. sales associate. 

 
 
 


